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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Efe Puegeren <mikelcameras@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2020 11:46 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: 653 Cottage Avenue #23

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Thanks for the phone conversation this afternoon. It is now 11:15 pm and, 1 just arrived home,. i know that I am very tired 
right now and can barely type,.  
You are giving me barely less than 5 hours to submit a testimony. In summary, my vehicle was not abandoned, it was well 
parked and isolated inside my premises where it was towed. Secondly, I was out of the country for a period of three 
months to bury my father, so, there was no one seconding on my behalf in the house. If you want I can tender copies of 
my itinerary and receipts. Although, the licence tab was expired but my vehicle was operable and drive-able. I was going 
to sell it at an offer of two thousand dollars but, couldn't seal the deal before i hurriedly left. The assessment committee 
was unable to show me what my vehicle sold for and how they came to their calculations. I feel my valuable access was 
lawfully taken away from me and I am asked to double my losses. I humbly request that this assessment be reconsidered 
at least, settled for a lower penalty. Thanks in anticipation for your favorable disposition. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 
 
 
Efe Mike Puegeren    
  
 
On Monday, March 23, 2020, 11:48:34 AM CDT, Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:  
 
 

Hello Mr. Puegeren, 

Per our phone conversation, you have a pending assessment which you appealed and the Legislative Hearing Officer’s 
recommendation on your assessment is to approve the assessment of $432.75.  There was adequate noticed 
provided.  Order was sent on December 19, 2018 with a compliance date of January 2, 2019 and police did not tow until 
March 21, 2019.   

  

If you wish to appeal before the City Council at its public hearing on March 25, you may send in written testimony to the 
City Council on this issue to be attached to your record by tomorrow as we will not be conducting public hearing in 
person.   

  

Questions, please let me know.   
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Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 

P: 651-266-8563 

F: 651-266-8574 

mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 

  


